Honorable Mayor and Members of The Hermosa Beach City Council

Regular Meeting of October 25, 2005

Centennial Celebration Budget Allocation

Recommendation

It is recommended that the City Council approve \$7,000 allocation of Centennial Celebration funds towards website development and sponsorship packets, with the understanding that the Centennial Celebration Committee will continue to seek monetary sponsors.

Background

The City Council, at its meeting April 26, 2005, designated \$50,000 for use in future sunset concert series and entertainment activities associated with the Centennial Celebration. The committee is requesting \$5,000 for the development and maintenance of a Centennial website and \$2,000 for the creation of sponsorship packets to solicit donations and sponsors.

Respectfully submitted,

Concur,

Lisa Lynn

Community Resources Director

Stephen R. Burrell City Manager